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Thank you Madam President

 Greece welcomes the delegation of Nepal to the UPR.

We welcome the progress achieved in regarding women’s rights, notably through the adoption of the Right to Safe Motherhood and Reproductive Health Act and the adoption of a national plan of action on violence against women. We commend Nepal for its efforts towards improving school enrolment, as well as its adoption of a National Child Labour Abolition Master Plan and a national strategy to end child marriage.

Greece would like to recommend that Nepal:

1. Take all necessary steps towards the ratification of the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance;
2. Ensure prompt, impartial, independent and effective investigations into all cases of unlawful killings
3. Ensure no person is arrested for peacefully exercising their right to freedom of expression, association or assembly and that all arrests are carried out in according with the law and in line with international human rights standards


Greece wishes Nepal every success in implementing the recommendations received today.

Thank you
